Eating out helps Lake Tahoe
animals

Twenty percent of the proceeds from regular menu items at
Coyote Grill will be donated to the Lake Tahoe Humane Society
and S.P.C.A. to help California and Nevada animals in need.

The event is March 29 from 5-10pm.

Coyote Grill is next to Safeway in Round Hill.
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